
PICNIC RAFFLE...lf you would
like to donate cash or gift
cards for this, pf ease contact
Linda Hobbs by May 4 - 435-3267

THE 2O23GUN RAFFLE,.. j$k

::T;:=,,il:i::":Tx;l1"ss ffion Sunday or in the Parish office HaTIIt
on Monday or Wednesday mornings.
Drawings begin May 3{ so get your ticket
now. AII profit for this rattle will be for
St. Philip Building Fund.

Plan ahead for your spring cleanup and
planting...purchase Scrip for local stores and

support St. Philip. ACS Scrip office hours
are: Monday 9-12, Tuesday 9-1, Thursday

11-6 and Friday 9-1.

'rThe sheep follow him
because they recognize is voice.tr

Mass lntentions This Week

7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL)

7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL)

7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL)
NO MASS - ST. PHILIP

4 7:00 a.m. +Virginia Paszek (SL)

5 7:00 a.m. L/D St. Lawrence CCW (SL)
8:45 a.m. +Jeff TerMaat by K TerMaat

6 4:00 p.m. +David Jagodzinski
By Clare & Linda Hobbs

6:00 p.m. +Ted Nikolai (SL)

7 8:30 a.m. +Patrick Hoffmann by Pat
10:30 a.lr. +Stella Polcyn (SL)

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS - May 6-7
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THANK YOU, THANK YOU to all
who supported our VERY
SUCCESSFUL Rummag€,
Bake & Brat Sale last weekend!
We are grateful to those who

Mon

Tue

Wed

Thu

Fri

Sat

Sun

Lectors:

Servers:

Ushers:

4:00 p.m. Keith Wirtz
8:30 a.m. Veronica Elmhorst

4:00 p.m. Addie & Cole Adamski
8:30 a.m. Dawson & Dylan Jeske

4:00 p.m. Chris Dachel-Jerry Rybicki
8:30 a.m. Mark Steward-Chris Grassl

donated items for the sale, bakery and the great
workers Wednesday Saturday. Money will be
used for our youth activities and charitable
causes. God Bless!

Friends of St. Philip Youth

PLEASE PR/AY FOR SAFE
TR/AVELS FOR FATHER JANUSZ

support the activities
Please be generous.

THE ANNUAL LOW
SUNDAY COLLECTION will
be taken up by the women
next weekend and will
of the LaCrosse DCCW,

A PCCW MEETING will be held on Thursddy,
May 11, 6:00 in the Welcome Center. All
Chairm€r, Co-Chairmen and ladies of the parish
a re encou rag ed to attend .

The feast of St. Philip the
Apostle is Wednesday, May 3.

Eucharistic 4:00 p.m. Joan Kelnhofer
Ministers: 8:30 a.m. Pat Hoffmann

DEANERY MASS - SUNDAY 6:00 P.M.
SAINTS PETER & PAUL

St. Philip, pray for us.



A PILGRIMAGE IS PLANNED TO THE HOLY IAND
for September 2}-October 3. Only o few seots
Ieft. Stop in the St. Lowrence office for on
itinerory ond informotion sheet or coll 421 -5777 .

Fother Jonusz

A ilifJx :'ilii=:l's.,rffl = -
r V tickets are available and suggested

donation is $100. The drawing is
Sunday, May L4, approximately 4:00 p.m. in the
gym. See the insert in the bulletin today. Call
Bob Birkhauser at 7L5-2L3-4387.

ACS Employment Opportun ities:
St. Vincent de Paul - 422-O962
Grade 3 Teacher, 2 Grade 4 Teachers, Phy Ed,
Libraridfl, Math Tutor, Interventionist, Title 1

Reading Specialist
ACS Food Service - 422-O922
St. Lawrence ECC Cook
St. Lawrence ECC - 422-O9OO
4K Teacher
ACS Middle & High School - 422-O913
Interventionist, MS Math, HS Religion/Latin,
MS any subject, MS HS Spanish
Svstem-Wide - 422-O9O7
Subs for Classrooms, Offices and More

REGISTRATION IS STILL OPEN TO ALL AREA
CHILDREN...If you are excited for your child to
be taught in a classroom that is soaked with
literacy and God's love, please contact the school
office right away.

PLEASE PRAY FOR AN END TO ABORTION

DTOCESE OF IA CROSSE GUIDELINES FOR REPORTING INSTANCES OF CHILD ABUSE

The Dlocese of La Crosse, through its oolicles and procedures, seeks to provide a prompt,

appropriate and compassionate response to reporters of sexual abuse of a child by any

diocesan agent (bishop, pries! deacon, employee, religlous, vendor or volunteer). Anyone

wishing to make a report of an allegation of sexual abuse should send that report to Mrs.

Teresa Brown, Complaint lntake Agent, at the Diocese of La Crosse, P.O. Box 4004, La Crosse,

Wt 54502.4004. Alternatively, you can contact Mrs. Brown at 608.791.0179 or

intakeaeent@diolc.ore. The reporting form is available through the Diocese of La Crosse Offlce

of Safe Environment or on the diocesan website at: dlolc.orqlsafe-environment/reoortins.

lndlviduats are also encoumted to take their reports dlrectly to clvll authoritles. Copies of the

dlocesan potlcy are arrallable through your local Parlsh and on the diocesan website. lf you have

any questlons about the Dlocese of La Crosse and the lmplementation of lhe Chafterfor the

Protection of Children ond Young People, plbase contact Teresa Brown, Diocese of La Crosse, at

608.791.2679 or tb rown @diolc.ors.

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS,..
Gary Lessig, Viola Jooste h, Becki
Bubolz, Mary Lou Glazd,

CflUBCII SUPPORT - APBIL 28
Adult Envelopes
Offertory
Donations
Aluminum Cans
Bulletin Ad

ADVERTISER
OF

THE
WEEK

- $zo+o.oor $ 4go.oo
- $ 25.00
- $ 66.39
- $ 1zs.oo
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YOUTH GROUP NEWS...The Brewer bus still
has some seats available. tt will be opened up
to people outside of the parish soon, so
reserve your seat toda!...Call S ara Smits 715-
697-3576. Cemetery Clean Up is Wednesd dy,
May 24,5:45. We are partnering with Bethany
Lutheran Youth to scrub military headstones
and ground plaques, weed and general
maintenance before the services on May 28.
Bring lawn tools, gloves, scrub brushes and a
pail of hot water if you can. Questions? Call
Christy Steinle 340-3 552.

ST. BRONISLAVA BREAKFAST - Sunday, May 7,
8:30-Noon.

COR JESU, Eucharistic Adoration,
Confession, Music & Benediction
to draw closer to the Heart of Jesus-
Friday, May 5, 6:30-7:30 at St. Philip.
All are invited.

Have you ever wondered if the Lord is calling
you to be a priest? To begin the conversation
or to inquire about what it means to be a priest,
please contact me: Father Nate Kuhn, Director
of Vocational Recruitment - 608-791-2667.

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS
WELGOME AT ST. PHILIP. CONTAGT THE

PARISH OFFIGE AT 435.3286.
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Bank gU Count Corp.

Locally Owned - Nationally Recognized

1666 i/lain Street I Rudolph. Wl 54475
71S43ai-3131

bank-s-count.com


